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June 15th, 2020 

 

Dear friends and supporters, 

 

It is after much deliberation and exploring of all other possible avenues that it 

saddens us today to announce the cancellation of our annual Pomerantz Foundation 

Golf Tournament. 

This year would have been our thirteenth straight year hosting all of you to a day 

filled with good eats, refreshing drinks, fun games and of course, golf!  All the 

while raising funds to help children in need and their families. 

The reason so many of you come and join us every year is because of the details 

that surround our Annual Golf Tournament such as all the great partners we have 

worked with over the years who donate their time and product to elevate our event 

to be more than just a day of golf. 

With the present-day government restrictions and regulations, we at the Pomerantz 

Foundation feel we would not be able to organize our event in a way that would 

fairly represent our commitment to our supporters or what you have all grown 

accustomed to experiencing from our part. 

Our benefactors have come to count on us and this event every year to keep their 

non-profit organizations going.  With such a successful fundraising day, it is easy 
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to imagine what dent this will leave in a charity’s pockets.  With the entire planet 

going through hard times, these local charities need your support more than ever.   

They were the first to feel the repercussions of this economic downturn and will be 

last to experience its revival all the while being the only place people can turn to 

for help.  It is for this exact reason that we at the Pomerantz Foundation ask you, 

our loyal and generous friends who have supported us for so many years to please 

donate what you can.  

We have created a donation section on our website and 100% of the proceeds, no 

matter how big or small will be given to the charities who were supposed to benefit 

from this year’s golf tournament, Sun Youth and Starlight Children’s Foundation. 

We thank you all for your generous support and hope to see you next year for our 

13th Annual Pomerantz Foundation Golf Tournament! 

 

Very sincerely, 

 

The Board members of the Pomerantz Foundation 
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